
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul Special Christmas Collection will be 

held the weekend of December 21st & 22nd. This special collection 

funds the work of our St Vincent de Paul Christmas Tree program.  

Please use the St Vincent de Paul Special Christmas Collection enve-

lopes left in the pews for this purpose. Tax receipts for donations 

greater than $ 20 will be issued. On behalf of our neighbors in need, 

the Society thanks you for your generosity and kindness during this 

special season.  


